
AAA  study  reveals  Americans
love fall travel
By Donald Wood, Travel Pulse

A new study revealed that almost 30 percent of Americans plan
to take a fall vacation this year.

According to AAA, 28 percent of United States citizens expect
to  make  time  to  travel  between  Labor  Day  and
Thanksgiving.  Fewer  crowds  and  children,  more  favorable
weather and a better value are some of the reasons travelers
prefer vacations in the fall.

For autumn travelers, a road trip in the family vehicle is the
most common form of transportation, with 62 percent of survey
respondents driving to their destinations.
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